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Our wake-up-letter dated June 26th, 2018  
 
Anrede, 
 
We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for the enormously positive reactions to our wake-
up letter. It is so good to see that there is a political majority in the European Parliament which is 
opposed to abortion. We thank you for your clear and commendable stance. 
Many of you were astonished that we had sent our letter to all 751 MEPs. By doing so we wanted to 
make sure that we provide everyone with the same knowledge simultaneously, regardless of each 
one’s voting behaviour in the past. Surely we can agree on the fact that there are some things in life 
that humans must not subject to a vote. After all, abortion will always remain what it is: a cruel act 
of force, deeply undemocratic and dehumanizing. 
 
As a next step in our campaign, today we are letting you have a copy of our letter to Mrs. 
Blinkeviciute, chairwoman of the Committee of Women's Rights, in which we ask her for answers to 
our questions in order to clarify the situation. This committee claims to represent 260 million 
European women and 3.75 billion women worldwide. Despite expensive research we were not able 
to ascertain when and where such an enormous abortion mandate has ever been conferred.  
  
In order to get answers from the committee soon, we need your personal support. We are sincerely 
asking you for your help to protect the unborn and thank you for your commitment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sonja Dengler 
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